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ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS 
 Public Meeting 

Via Videoconference 
April 16, 2020 

 
Meeting Summary 
 
 The Alabama State Board of Medical Examiners met via videoconference, April 16, 2020, 
to consider and vote on recommendations made by the Credentials Committee of the Board at 
its meeting April 15, 2020. 
 
Access to the public portion of the meeting was provided via a conference call number included 
with the meeting notice on the Secretary of State’s website. 
 
The Board approved the Credentials Committee’s recommendations as outlined in the April 15, 
2020 Meeting Summary as follows. 

 
 
 

ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS 
 Credentials Committee Meeting 

Public Meeting 
Via Videoconference 

April 15, 2020 
 

Meeting Summary 
 
 The Credentials Committee of the Alabama State Board of Medical Examiners met via 
videoconference, April 15, 2020, to consider and make recommendations on items to be 
presented to the Board at its meeting April 16, 2020. 
 
Access to the public portion of the meeting was provided via a conference call number included 
with the meeting notice on the Secretary of State’s website. 
 
The Credentials Committee recommended the following items for the Board’s approval excluding 
any applicants set apart for consideration during the confidential portion of the meeting or 
deferred for further information or consideration: 
 
Full license applicants 
Limited License applicants 
Retired Senior Volunteer license applicants 
Special Purpose License applicants  
Physician Assistant and Anesthesiology Assistant applicants 
Physician Assistant/Physician registration applicants 
Physician Assistant applicants for skills requests, QACSCs and LPSPs 
Nurse Practitioner/Physician collaboration applicants, skills requests, QACSCs and LPSPs  
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The Credentials Committee made the following recommendations concerning new business 
brought before the Board: 
 
Recommended deferral of amendments to protocols and Administrative Rules relating to 
physician assistants 
Recommended that the Board issue an opinion concerning the Invisa-Red device 
Recommended a rule be drafted concerning reciprocal licensing requirements concerning the 
Licensing Medical Council of Canada Examination.  
Recommended approval of continuing medical education speakers and meeting delegates 
Recommended delayed enforcement of the annual CME requirement 
 
 

 
 


